
 

St George’s Day Scouting Parade 2018 

Sunday 29th April 10:00  

Sunday the 29th of April is St George’s Day.  

Each Year all the Scouting groups from Preston take part in a St 

George’s Parade across Preston to finish in Preston Guild Hall 

for a special celebration. We have been invited to take part 

as 4th Preston (Royal Cross) Beavers & Cub Scouts.  

Families will be able to drop off their children at a designated meeting place, The 

Flag Market in Preston for 10:00 am. School staff will be there to take responsibility 

for the children and then school will take part in the parade, finishing at Preston Guild 

hall for 11:45 when families can collect their children. 

Families are warmly welcomed to join in the celebrations by following the children 

around as they parade and then invited to join other families within the Guild Hall as 

the children return after their parade. 

We have booked an interpreter for the children and staff and secured seating for our 

children close to the front stage. This year we are planning for 2 of our children from 

Cubs and Beavers to carry flags. 

If you would like your child to take part in this parade and will be 

able to drop off and pick up at those times we will be sending out 

more detailed information plus consent forms after the Easter holidays. 

We had a fabulous time last year with staff and families supporting 

the children and we hope to do the same again this year. Please come 

along and support our fantastic Cubs & Beavers. 

 

Bev Hennefer 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


